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      Brussels, 15 December 2021 
 
      2021/TD/64/FL 
 
      To : 
      Andrea Merli - FENEAL UIL 

Marco Benati - FILLEA CGIL 
      -------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
With this letter the European Federation of Building and Woodworkers (EFBWW) wants to 
express its solidarity and strong support with the general 8-hour strike that will take place on 
16 December 2021 together with demonstrations in major Italian cities. 
 
The EFBWW strongly supports the claims of the CGIL and UIL confederations concerning 
precarious and arduous forms of work, protecting jobs and fighting tax evasion. 
 
Various important issues are tackled and deserve all support: improved industrial policies to 
tackle delocalization and de-industrialization processes; finding possibilities to recognize the 
arduousness of work in retirement schemes; eliminating precarious work; fighting tax 
evasion and ensure social inclusion.  
 
The EFBWW wishes you all the best for your strike actions and success with achieving your 
claims. 
 
  
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
Johan Lindholm    Tom Deleu  
EFBWW President    EFBWW General Secretary 
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